
CCPCA’s
90th Annual

General Conference

Eureka, Humboldt County, CA

October 15-16, 2021
At the Historic Eagle House

“Cannabis & Housing Planning – Successes and Challenges”

For  nearly  a  century,  the  California  County
Planning Commissioners Association (CCPCA) has
been hosting its general conference in counties all
over  California.  These  events  provide  a  unique
educational  and  networking  opportunity  for
planning commissioners from around the state, as
well  as planning staff, local  elected officials  and
others with an interest in planning.

 This  year,  for  the  first  time,  the  CCPCA
Conference comes to California’s far north coast.
The 2021 conference will be hosted by Humboldt
County and will take place in and around Eureka,
on scenic Humboldt Bay. Friday’s events will take
place  in  the  lovely  and  historic  Eagle  House
Ballroom  in  Old  Town  Eureka.  In  the  morning
sessions, we will explore the many ways that legal
cannabis  has  intersected with the  planning and
regulatory process. Humboldt County has been on
the leading edge of  that planning effort for  five
years, and our speakers and panelists reflect a
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diversity  of  perspectives  on  that  experience.
Friday afternoon, our sessions continue with a 
featured  panel  focused  on  the  challenges  of
affordable  housing,  including  tribal  and
developers’ perspectives. We’ll also have a CEQA
update  and  an  overview  of  the  duties  of  a
planning  commissioner.   Friday  night,  enjoy  an
evening  reception  at  Humboldt  Bay  Provisions,
with  local  oysters,  charcuterie,  cheeses,  wines,
beer and kombucha.

On  Saturday,  participants  will  travel  by  bus  to
several stops on an all-day field trip that features
a tour of a legal cannabis farm, a visit to the City
of Arcata’s Cannabis Innovation Zone (CIZ), and a
look  at  both  existing  and  planned  affordable
housing  developments  in  the  Eureka  area.  The
tour will feature a lunchtime stop at the historic
Samoa Cookhouse. 

Finally,  our Saturday program concludes with a
banquet  dinner  featuring  a  keynote  speech  by
State  Senator  Mike  McGuire.  Don’t  miss  this
exceptional  opportunity  to  learn  more  about
cannabis  and  housing  planning  in  Humboldt
County and beyond. 

Register Now!
Visit https://planningcommission.org
for more information and online registration.

CCPCA conferences are open to County and City
Planning Commissioners, planning directors and
staff, and anyone interested in learning about best
planning  practices.  Please  bring  a  spouse  or  a
guest along for the weekend,  too!

https://planningcommission.org/

